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It is terrible that you are even considering putting a new road scheme in this area. 
Stonehenge is a World Heritage site and as such should be left untouched and that includes
the surrounding area.

It would be a National disgrace if the proposed scheme goes ahead.  Stonehenge and the
surrounding area  should be there as it is for future generations.

Yours sincerely

Mr FCG Bartlett




